
MAY 1 9 1988

Docket Nos. 50-390, 50-391
License Nos. CPPR-91, CPPR-92

,Tennessee Valley Authority
XTN: Mr. S. A. White

Manager of Nuclear Power
6N 3,8A Lookout Place
1101 Market Street
Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-390/87-07 AND 50-391/87-07

Thank you for your supplemental response of April 5, 1988, to our Notice of
Violation issued June 5, 1987, concerning activities conducted at your Watts
Bar facility. Your corrective actions to date appear to be appropriate. We
understand that, due to the number of supports that failed to meet the
inspection acceptance criteria, the Nuclear Construction Issues Group (NCIG)
sampling plan NCIG-02 requires an engineering evaluation of the discrepancies
that failed to meet the inspection acceptance criteria. We will review your
.final report on this issue when received.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

KENNETH P. BARR

Kenneth P. Barr, Acting Assistant
Director for Inspection Programs

TVA Projects Division
Office of Special Projects

cc: c-R'. A. Pedde, Site Director
Watts Bar Nuclear Plant

Lý. A. Kirkebo, Director,
.NLclear Engineering
L. Gridley, Director
u.Aclear Safety and Licensing

d)/ A. Kulisek, Acting Site
L•A'censing Manager

A Representative, Rockville
Office

bcc: (See page 2).I
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Tennessee Valley Authority

bcc:L,9.D. Ebneter, OSP
cWý D. Richardson, OSP
X nD. Liaw, OSP
W. S. Little, OSP/RII
S. A. Elrod, OSP/RII
G. K. Hunegs, OSP/RII

bJý Rutberg, OGC
kC Resident Inspector

DRS Technical Assistant
NRC Document Control Desk
State of Tennessee
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